
More than ever, advocacy is a critical component of a nonprofit’s strategy for success. Advocating
can increase visibility, help shape public policy and advance nonprofit’s missions. Join us as Jeff
Shaw, public policy director for The Alliance, the state’s largest nonprofit advocacy group, leads a
discussion on the importance of advocacy and the most effective ways in which nonprofits can
advocate for their organizations.

Event is free but seating is limited.

Register here.
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